

2023 UniSport Nationals Gold Coast Medical Provider Directory

23-29 September, Gold Coast, QLD, Kombumerri

Contents

Event Medical Coverage – First Responders	2
Southport Sharks AFC, Southport	3
Bond University, Robina	6
Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium, Runaway Bay	10
Coomera Indoor Sport Centre, Coomera	14
Kurrawa Beach, Broadbeach	18
Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit	22
Southport Community Centre	26
Keith Hunt Park, Labrador	30
Palmer Colonial Golf Course, Merrimac	34
Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium	38
Gold Coast Hockey Centre, Labrador	42
The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre, Runaway Bay	46
State Hockey Centre, Colmslie (Brisbane)	50
Gold Coast Recreation Precinct, Palm Beach	54
Somerset College, Mudgeeraba	57
Musgrave Bowls Club, Southport	61
Palm Beach Currumbin SHS	65
Queensland State Rowing Centre, Allenview	68
CBUS Super Stadium	72
Robina Station Reserve	76
Oxenford Watersports Centre	80
Carrara Squash Centre	83
Tallebudgera Beach, Tallebudgera Valley	86
Gold Coast Table Tennis Centre, Molendinar	88
Gold Coast Seniors Tennis Club and Miami Tennis Club, Mermaid Waters	91
Go Bowling, Ashmore	94
Mallawa Sports Complex, Palm Beach	97
Gold Coast Aquatic Centre, Southport	99

For quick reference, a list of all locations in this directory can be accessed using this Google Maps link.



Event Medical Coverage – First Responders

UniSport Australia has appointed <u>Sports Medicine Australia</u> (SMA) to provide the official event medical coverage. They are the designated first-responders to all injuries that occur on the field of play.

SMA-supplied Sports Trainers have current HLTAID009 – Provide CPR and HLTAID011 – Provide First Aid qualifications along with a minimum of Level 1 Sports Trainer accreditation. An SMA-accredited Sports Trainer is not simply a First Aider, but an individual with experience in managing sporting injuries and incidents, trained to provide quality, immediate injury care to athletes.

SMA Sports Trainers have skills and knowledge in the areas of sports taping, soft tissue injuries, onfield transport, stings, and allergies, as well as first aid skills such as CPR, wound and fracture management. Sports Trainers have access to the latest SMA policies and guidelines such as the SMA Concussion in Sport Policy and Extreme Heat Policy.

Level 1 Sports Trainers have received education including:

- Concussion Management
- Sports Taping (Ankle, Thumb and Finger)
- Transport of the Injured Athlete
- Nutrition and Hydration
- Drugs in Sport

Level 2 Sports Trainers are the most experienced, completing at least 50 hours of experience in an on-field role and proficient in all Level 1 Sports Trainer content as well as:

- Advanced Sports Taping (Knee, Shoulder, Elbow and Achilles)
- Spinal Injury Management
- Injury Prevention Programs
- Concussion Management
- Sports Massage
- Wound Management
- Athlete Wellbeing and Mental Health



Southport Sharks AFC, Southport

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (1.0km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marina Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 9am 5pm Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (3.2km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au/hospitals/825-southport-dav-hospital/#overview

General Practitioners

Myhealth Smith Collective

- Smith Collective, Shop C4 & C5/2 Nexus Way, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5689 2548
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 Proximity to
 Southport Sharks AFC
 (1.3km)
- https://myhealth.net.au/smith-collective/

Southport Doctors

- Level 1 & 2/62 Davenport Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5531 3205
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (3.8km)
- https://southportdoctors.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Medical Service - Kelly Laurance P

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (4.1km)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html



Pharmacies

Chirn Park Chempro Chemist

32 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5531 1921

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday

8am – 6pm 8am – 2pm 9am – 1pm Sunday

Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (1.7km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-chirn-park-chirn-park-chempro-chemist

Parkwood Family Chempro Chemist

1/306 Olsen Avenue, Parkwood QLD 4214

(07) 5594 7022

Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8am - 10pm (850m) Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-parkwood-parkwood-family-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Functional Health Physio Biggera Waters

33 Hollywell Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

(07) 5529 2777

Proximity to

7am – 6:30pm **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday

Saturday 8am – 12pm CLOSED Sunday Southport Sharks AFC (4.0km)

https://physiobiggerawaters.com.au/

Southport - Core Physiotherapy & Exercise

The Spine Centre, 151 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

1300 012 273

Opening Hours Monday 8am - 5pm

Tuesday 7:30am - 6:30pm Wednesday 7:30am - 5:30pm 8am - 6:30pm 8am - 2:30pm Thursday Friday Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED**

Southport Sharks AFC Proximity to (2.8km)

https://corehealthcare.com.au/

Gold Coast Health and Chiropractic Group

109 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 2899

Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 6am – 5pm

6am - 12pm 6am - 10:30am CLOSED Wednesday and Friday Saturday

Sunday Proximity to Southport Sharks AFC (1.1km)

https://southportchiropractor.com.au/



Dental Services

Primary Dental Southport

Suite 1/178 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5680 0030

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday

9am – 7pm 9am – 5pm 8am – 1pm Wednesday, Thursday, Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Southport Sharks AFC Proximity to (4.1km)

https://www.primarydental.com.au/dental-centre/southport/

Dental on Nexus

The Smith Collective, 2 Nexus Way Shop C7b, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5597 9090

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 9am - 6pm

Saturday 8am – 1pm Sunday CLOSED Southport Sharks AFC (1.2km)

Proximity Hours https://dentalonnexus.com.au/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

151 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

1300 197 297

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday **Opening Hours** 7am - 5pm CLOSED Southport Sharks AFC Proximity to (4.2km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Qscan Radiology Clinics

Pacific Private Clinic, 123 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5503 3433

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm

8am – 12pm Saturday Sunday **CLOSED**

Southport Sharks AFC Proximity to (4.1km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/



Bond University, Robina

Hospitals

Varsity Lakes Day Hospital

- 2 Lake Street, Varsity lakes QLD 4227
- (07) 5619 0600
- Monday Friday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED
- Proximity to **Bond University** (600m)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/varsity-lakes-day-hospital

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 24 hours Proximity to **Bond University** (5.3km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

General Practitioners

Varsity Lakes Family Practice

- 154 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227
- (07) 5575 8155
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5pm CLOSED Proximity to **Bond University** (1.6km)
- https://varsityfamilypractice.com.au/

Gold Coast Medical Precinct

- The Atrium, suite 1a/15 Lake Street, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227
- (07) 5562 2910
- **Opening Hours** Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 8am - 6pm Tuesday 8am - 7pm Saturday 9am – 5pm Sunday 9am – 12pm
- **Bond University** Proximity to (950m)
- https://www.gcmp.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- 5am 8am, 6pm 12am 5am 12am Monday – Friday Saturday and Sunday **Opening Hours**
- Proximity to **Bond University** (13.2km)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html



After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 3633

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 6:30am - 8am, 6pm - 10pm

Saturday and Sunday 7am - 10pm

Bond University (13.3km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgerv.html

Pharmacies

Varsity Chempro Chemist

Shop 8, Burleigh Homespace, 1 Santa Maria Court, Burleigh Water QLD 4220

(07) 5520 5964

8am - 6pm **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday

8am - 1pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Bond University (3.2km)Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-burleigh-waters-varsity-chempro-chemist

Terrywhite Chemmart Varsity Lakes

Unit 3/240 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

(07) 5562 2079

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm

Saturday 9am - 12pm **CLOSED** Sunday

Proximity to **Bond University** (1.1km)

https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/

Robina Village Chempro Chemist

Shops 6 & 7, Robina Village Shopping Centre, 195 Ron Penhaligon Way, Robins QLD 4226

(07) 5647 6006

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8am – 6pm 8am – 4pm 9am – 1pm Saturday Sunday **Bond University** (2.3km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-robina-village-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Burleigh Central Physiotherapy

11/109 W Burleigh Road, Burleigh Heads QLD 4220

(07) 5576 0747

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm Saturday and Sunday CLOSED Proximity to **Bond University** (8km)

https://www.burleighcentralphysio.com.au/



Robina Physio Pilates and Rehab

Suite 7/140 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5630 3772

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sam – 6pm
 Sam – 12pm

Sunday CLOSED

• Proximity to Bond University (5.1km)

https://rppr.com.au/

Madison Healthstyle - Robina

8/100 Cheltenham Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5689 1477

Proximity to

 Wednesday
 2pm - 6pm

 Friday
 8am - 5pm

 Saturday
 8:30am - 12pm

 Sunday
 CLOSED

Sunday CLOSED Bond University (2.6km)

https://www.madisonhealthstyle.com.au/

Dental Services

Robina Town Dental

27 Arbour Lane, Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4230

• (07) 5575 9100

Proximity to

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 Sam – 5pm
 8am – 1pm
 CLOSED

Bond University (5.6km)

https://www.robinatowndental.com/

Prime Dental Care

Unit 1/240 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

• (07) 5580 8575

 Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9am – 5pm Wednesday CLOSED

Wednesday CLOSED Saturday and Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Bond University (1.1km)

Soul Dental

7/220 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

• (07) 5556 4777

Opening Hours
 Monday – Thursday
 8:30am – 5pm
 8:30am – 4:30am

Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm Saturday 8:30am – 12pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Bond University (1.3km)

• https://souldental.com.au/



Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

• 2125 Gold Coast Highway, Miami QLD 4220

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday and Sunday
 Proximity to
 Bond University
 8am – 5pm
 CLOSED
 (4.7km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Mermaid Beach Radiology

• 2469 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

• (07) 5619 9499

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday and Sunday
 Proximity to
 Bond University
 9am – 6pm
 CLOSED
 (6.4km)

https://mermaidbeachradiology.com.au/



Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium, Runaway Bay

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (7.3km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (12.2km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marina Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 CLOSED
- Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (6.9km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au/hospitals/825-southport-day-hospital/#overview

General Practitioners

Runaway Bay General Practice

- 78 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216
- (07) 5528 9111
- Opening Hours
 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday
 8:30am 4pm
 8am 4pm

Wednesday 8am – 4pm
Saturday CLOSED
Sunday 8am – 4pm
Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (1.9km)

https://rbgp.com.au/

Gold Coast Medical Centre

Proximity to

- 10/465 Oxley Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216
- (07) 5500 6555
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 CLOSED
- Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (2.6km)
- http://www.goldcoastmedicalcentre.com.au/



After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctors

• 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5532 8666

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am

Saturday – Sunday 5am – 12am

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (8.7km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery

Harbour Town Day/Night Surgery

Shop 37A, Harbour town Shopping Centre, 174-189 Brisbane Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

• (07) 5500 6661

Saturday – Sunday 9am – 3pm

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (4km)

https://www.harbourtownsurgery.com.au/

Pharmacies

Priceline Pharmacy Runaway Bay

Runaway Bay Shopping Village, Shop FS08A, 10-12 Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5537 3900

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 8am – 9pm
 8am – 8pm

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (900m)

https://www.priceline.com.au/store-finder/country/AU/0435

Terrywhite Chemmart Runaway Bay

Shop 44 Runaway Bay Shopping Centre, Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5537 2707

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am – 5:30pm

Saturday 8:30am - 5pm Sunday 9am - 4pm

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (1.5km)

https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-runaway-bay

Allied Health Services

Functional Health Physio Biggera Waters

33 Hollywell Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

• (07) 5529 2777

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am – 6:30pm

Saturday 8am – 12pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (3.1km)

https://physiobiggerawaters.com.au/



AFIA Physiotherapy

• 3/385 Oxley Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5613 3056

Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 8am – 6pm

Wednesday CLOSED
Friday 8am - 3pm
Saturday 8am - 12pm
Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (1.6km)

• https://afiaphysio.com.au/

Gold Coast Chiropractic Centre

• 138 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5532 2755

Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6pm

Tuesday, Friday 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5pm

Saturday 7:30am - 11am Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (7.0km)

https://www.goldcoastchiropracticcentre.com.au/

Runaway Bay First Choice Chiropractic

• Shop 11/247 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5681 0700

Opening Hours
 Monday – Thursday
 8am – 12pm, 1:30pm – 6pm

Friday, Saturday, Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (2.5km)

https://firstchoicechiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Coastal Dental Care Runaway Bay

• Shop F/5A Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5537 3377

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 8am – 5pm

Saturday 8am – 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (1.0km)

• https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/runaway-bay-dental-care/

Bayview Dental Care

• 141 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• (07) 5537 1828

Saturday 8:30am – 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (1.3km)

https://bayviewdentalcentre.com.au/



Radiology Services

Southcoast Radiology

• 390 Oxley Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday – Friday
 Sunday
 CLOSED
 Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium
 (1.7km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Oscan Radiology Clinics Parkwood

Parkwood Village, 76-122 Napper Road, Parkwood QLD 4214

• (07) 5631 7200

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm

Saturday – Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Runaway Bay Indoor Stadium (7.4km)

• https://www.gscan.com.au/



Coomera Indoor Sport Centre, Coomera

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (16.6km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (27km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/rbina-hospital

General Practitioners

Marina Family Medical Centre

- 3A/25 Harbour Village Parade, Coomera Waters, Coomera QLD 4209
- (07) 5676 6471

 Opening Hours 	Monday – Wednesday	8:30am - 5pm
	Thursday Friday	8:30am – 6pm 8:30am – 5pm
	Saturday – Sunday	CLOSED

- Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (8.8km)
- https://marinafamilymedical.com.au/

Myhealth Coomera

- Coomera Shopping Village, Shop 21/31 Dreamworld Parkway, Coomera QLD 4209
- (07) 5500 0436
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (1.5km)
- https://myhealth.net.au/coomera

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 5am 8am, 6pm 12am
 - Saturday Sunday 5am 12am
- Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (19.4km)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html



Pharmacies

Priceline Pharmacy Coomera

Shop 1107 Westfield, 109 Foxwell Road, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5580 0429

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday, Friday

8:30am – 5:30pm 8:30am – 9pm Thursday Saturday 9am - 5pm 9am – 4pm Sunday

Coomera Indoor Sport Centre Proximity to (2.9km)

https://www.priceline.com.au/store-finder/country/AU/0119

Coomera Village Compounding Chempro Chemist

Shop 19a/31 Dreamworld Parkway, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5573 1888

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5:30pm

Saturday 8:30am - 1pm Sunday 9am - 1pm

Coomera Indoor Sport Centre Proximity to (1.3km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-coomera-coomera-village-chempro-chemist

Terrywhite Chemmart Coomera East

Shop 5/328 Foxwell Road, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5665 9847

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 6pm

9am – 4pm Saturday Sunday 9am - 3pm Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (4.7km)

https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-coomera-east

Allied Health Services

True Health Physio

Coomera Rededge Shopping Centre, 133 Finnegan Way, Coomera QLD 4209

0423 054 451

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 2:30pm

Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (5.4km)

https://www.truehealthphysio.com.au/

Move Now Physiotherapy Coomera

2/43 Days Road, Upper Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5627 1437

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm

> Saturday 8am - 12pm **CLOSED** Sunday

Coomera Indoor Sport Centre Proximity to (3.0km)

https://www.movenowphysio.com.au/



Ripple Chiropractic

2/4 Jowett Street, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5515 9007

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 8am - 12pm, 3pm - 7:30pm

Tuesday 3pm - 7:30pm

Wednesday - Friday 8am - 12pm, 3pm - 7:30pm

Saturday 8am - 12pm Sunday **CLOSED** Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (1.7km)

https://ripplechiropractic.com.au/

Total Health Chiropractic Upper Coomera

7b/1 Brygon Creek Drive, Upper Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5615 0008

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8am – 7pm 8am – 11am Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (5.0km)

https://totalhealthchiropractic.com.au/gmb-upper-coomera-chiropractor/

Dental Services

Coomera Dental Centre

EC Shopping Village, Building D Shop 2/334 Foxwell Road, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5580 4811

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8am – 6pm 8am – 1pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (4.9km)

https://www.coomeradentalcentre.com.au/

UC Dental

Shop E2 Coomera Square, Corner Days Road & Old Coach Road, Upper Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5573 3333

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday 8am - 6pm

Thursday 8am – 7pm 8am – 6pm Friday 9am – 2pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (3.4km)

Proximity to https://www.ucdental.com.au/



Radiology Services

Qscan Radiology Clinics

HomeCo Upper Coomera Corner Old Coach & Days Road, Upper Coomera QLD 4209

• (07) 5649 7870

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 Sunday

8:30am – 5pm
8am – 12pm
CLOSED

Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (3.9km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

2 Leo Graham Way, Oxenford QLD 4210

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 CLOSED

Proximity to Coomera Indoor Sport Centre (4.5km)

• https://www.scr.com.au/



Kurrawa Beach, Broadbeach

Hospitals

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Karrawa Beach (6.5km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Kurrawa beach (10.2km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

General Practitioners

Oasis Medical Centre Gold Coast

- Shop 1.24 The Oasis Shopping Centre, 75 Surf Parade, Broadbeach QLD 4218
- (07) 5641 1527

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday	9am – 5pm CLOSED
•	Proximity to	Kurrawa Beach	(600m)

https://oasismedicalgoldcoast.com.au/

Broadbeach Medical Centre

- GO1, 2681 Gold Coast Highway, Broadbeach QLD 4218
- (07) 5531 6344

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday	8am – 5pm CLOSED
•	Proximity to	Kurrawa Beach	(450m)

https://www.broadbeachmc.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am
 5am – 12am

Saturday – Sunday 5am – 12ar Proximity to Kurrawa Beach (9.6km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html?utm_source



After Hours Doctor Palm beach

20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 3633

Monday - Friday **Opening Hours** 6:30am - 8am, 6pm - 10pm

Saturday - Sunday 7am - 10pm

Kurrawa Beach (12.1km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgerv.html?utm_source

Pharmacies

Priceline Pharmacy Oasis Broadbeach

Shop G36, Oasis Shopping Centre, 75 Surf Parade, Broadbeach QLD 4218

(07) 5592 3767

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 6pm

Saturday 8am - 5pm Sunday 9am - 4:30pm

Proximity to Kurrawa Beach (600m)

https://www.priceline.com.au/store-finder/country/AU/0551

Broadbeach Day and Night Chemist

3-5/2723 Gold Coast Highway, Broadbeach QLD 4218

(07) 5592 1005

Monday - Saturday **Opening Hours** 8am - 8pm

8am - 7pm Sunday

(900m) Proximity to Kurrawa Beach

https://www.gcpharmacv.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Allied Family Physiotherapy Bundall

100 Bundall Road, Bundall QLD 4217

1300 125 543

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday **Opening Hours** 6am - 5pm

CLOSED

Kurrawa Beach Proximity to (5.8km)

https://alliedfamilyphysio.com.au/

Build Physiotherapy

Shop 3/2557 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

0431 381 011

Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8am - 8pm 8am - 4pm Tuesday, Thursday

CLOSED Saturday - Sunday

Kurrawa Beach Proximity to (1.5km)

https://buildphysiotherapy.com/



Broadbeach Chiropractic

Shop 4/2460 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

(07) 5539 9722

Opening Hours Monday 7:45am - 5:30pm

Tuesday 7am - 4pm Wednesday 7:45am - 5:30pm Thursday 8:30am - 4pm Friday 7am - 4pm 8am - 11am CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Kurrawa Beach Proximity to (2.1km)

https://www.broadbeachchiropractic.com.au/

Surfers Paradise Chiropractic Health and Wellness Centre

12 Thomas Drive, Surfers Paradise QLD 4217

(07) 5539 9798

Opening Hours Monday 9am - 6pm

7am – 7pm 9am – 6pm 8am – 7pm Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 7am – 6pm 8am – 1pm Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Kurrawa Beach (4.3km)

https://surfersparadisechiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Oasis Dental Studio Broadbeach

21/15 Victoria Avenue, Broadbeach QLD 4218

(07) 5526 8722

Opening Hours Monday - Thursday

8am – 6pm 8am – 5pm CLOSED Friday Saturday - Sunday

Kurrawa Beach (600m) Proximity to

https://www.oasisdentalstudio.com.au/

Oracle Dental - Broadbeach

East Building, E317/3 Oracle Boulevard, Broadbeach QLD 4218

(07) 5531 7259

Monday, Tuesday **Opening Hours** 7:30am - 5pm

Wednesday 7:30am – 4pm 7:30am - 5pm Thursday 8:30am - 4pm Friday Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Kurrawa Beach (350m)

https://oracledental.com.au/



Radiology Services

Mermaid Beach Radiology

2469 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

• (07) 5619 9499

Opening Hours
 Monday - Friday
 Saturday - Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday - Friday
 Sunday
 CLOSED
 (1.9km)

• https://mermaidbeachradiology.com.au/

Oscan Radiology Clinics

• Q Super Centre Corner Bermuda Street and Markeri Street, Mermaid Waters QLD 4218

• (07) 5526 6500

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Kurrawa Beach (4.4km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/



Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (7km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (13.6km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Runaway Bay General Practice

- 78 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216
- (07) 5528 9111

•	Opening Hours	Monday, Tuesday Wednesday	8:30am – 4pm 8am – 4pm
		Thursday, Ériday	8:30am – 4pm
		Saturday Sunday	CLOSED 8am – 4pm

- Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (3.4km)
- https://rbgp.com.au/

My Doctors Clinic Surfers Paradise

- Piazza 16/3221 Surfers Paradise Boulevard, Surfers Paradise QLD 4217
- (07) 5592 2299

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	7am – 5pm
		Saturday, Sunday	8am – 5pm
•	Proximity to	Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit	(13.0km)

https://mydoctorsclinicsurfers.com.au/



After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

125 Nerang Street2, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 8666

Opening Hours 5am - 8am, 6pm - 12am

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 5am - 12am

Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (9.6km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com

Harbourtown Day/Night Surgery

Shop 37A, Harbourtown Shopping Centre, 147-189 Brisbane Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

(07) 5500 6661

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8am - 5pm, 6pm - 9pm

Tuesday, Thursday 8am - 5pm Saturday, Sunday 9am - 3pm Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (3.6km)

https://www.harbourtownsurgery.com.au/

Pharmacies

Priceline Pharmacy Runaway Bay

Runaway Bay Shopping Village, Shop FS08A, 10-12 Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 3900

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 8am - 9pm Saturday, Sunday 8am - 8pm

Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (2.6km)

Proximity to

https://www.priceline.com.au/store-locator/priceline-pharmacy-runaway-bay

Coombabah Chempro Chemist

Shop 8 & 9/21 Hansford Road, Coombabah QLD 4216

(07) 5616 8407

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5:30pm

9am - 1pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit Proximity to (1.3km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-coombabah-coombabah-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Gold Coast Physio and Sports Health

Unit 13/345 Southport Nerang Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5500 6470

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:30am - 7pm

8am – 2pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (9.5km)

https://www.mvgcphysio.com.au/



PhysioFlex Southport Gold Coast

4/253 Ferry Road, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5591 1816

Opening Hours Monday 7:30am - 6pm

Tuesday 7:30am - 5:30pm Wednesday 8am - 5:30pm Thursday 8am - 6pm Friday 8am - 5:30pm Saturday 8:30am - 12:30pm

Sunday **CLOSED**

(12.2km) Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit

https://www.physioflex.com.au/

First Chiropractic

Suite 6/455 Oxley Road, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5563 9922

Monday, Wednesday **Opening Hours** 8:30am - 6pm

Tuesday 7am - 6pm 8:30am - 7pm Thursday 8:30am - 5pm Friday Saturday 8:30am - 12pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (2.1km)

https://www.firstchiropractic.com.au/

Runaway Bay First Choice Chiropractic

Shop 11/247 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5681 0700

Proximity to

8am - 12pm, 1:30pm - 6pm **Opening Hours**

Monday – Thursday Friday – Sunday **CLOSED** Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (3.7km)

https://firstchoicechiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Coastal Dental Care Runaway Bay

Shop F/5A Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 3377

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm

Saturday 8am - 1pm CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (2.6km)

https://coastaldentalcare.com.au

Bayview Dental Centre - Runaway Bay

141 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 1828

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5pm

Saturday 8:30am - 1pm Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (2.9km)

https://bayviewdentalcentre.com.au/



Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

- 8 Halcyon Way, Hope Island QLD 4212
- 1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday, Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (5.4km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Gold Coast Radiology

- Suite 1 4 Harbour Point, 10 Santa Barbara Road, Hope Island QLD 4212
- (07) 5514 2555

Opening Hours Monday - Friday Saturday, Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Luke Harrop Cycling Circuit (8.0km)

https://www.gcradiology.com.au/



Southport Community Centre

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Southport Community Centre (4.6km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marina Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 9am 5pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Community Centre (1.7km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au

General Practitioners

Southport Doctors

- Level 1 & 2/62 Davenport Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5531 3205
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Community Centre (800m)
- https://southportdoctors.com.au/

Medical Super Clinic Benowa

- 192 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5619 7000
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 7am 5pm Saturday, Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Community Centre (5.9km)
- https://www.medicalsuperclinic.com.au

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Medical Service - Kelly Laurance P

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday Friday
 Sunday
 Southport Community Centre
 (900m)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com



After Hours Doctor - Gold Coast (Southport Metro Medical Centre)

Australia Fair METRO, Shop M032/58 Scarborough Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5612 7830

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 10pm

Saturday 8am - 5pm Sunday 8am - 6pm (1.1km)

Southport Community Centre Proximity to

https://southportmetromedicalcentre.com.au/

Pharmacies

Southport Chempro Chemist

2/103 Nerang Street Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5591 2254

Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8am - 10pm Proximity to Southport Community Centre (750m)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-southport-southport-chempro-chemist

Chemist Warehouse

75 Scarborough Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5591 8400

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 7pm

Saturday, Sunday 8am - 5:30pm

Proximity to Southport Community Centre (650m)

https://www.chemistwarehouse.com.au/

Allied Health Services

PhysioFit

102 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 6000

Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday

8am - 6pm 8am - 7pm 8am - 6pm 8am - 1pm Wednesday Thursday, Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday Southport Community Centre (450m).

Proximity to

https://physio-fit.com.au/

Functional Health Physio Biggera Waters

33 Hollywell Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

(07) 5529 2777

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7am - 6:30pm

8am - 12pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday Southport Community Centre (5.8km)

Proximity to https://physiobiggerawaters.com.au/



Southcoast Chiropractic Clinic

198 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5531 1434

Opening Hours Monday 10am - 6pm

Tuesday 8am - 6pm Wednesday 9am - 6pm Thursday 10am - 6pm Friday 8am - 5pm 8am – 12pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Southport Community Centre Proximity to (1.9km)

https://chiropractorsgoldcoast.com.au

Gold Coast Chiropractic Centre

138 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 2755

Opening Hours Monday 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm

7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5pm 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6pm 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5pm Tuesday Wednesday, Thursday Friday

Saturday 7:30am - 11am CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Southport Community Centre (2.6km)

https://www.goldcoastchiropracticcentre.com.au/

Dental Services

Primary Dental Southport

Suite 1/178 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5680 0030

Opening Hours Monday, Tuesday

9am – 7pm 9am – 5pm 8am – 1pm CLOSED Wednesday - Friday Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Southport Community Centre (1.8km)

https://www.primarydental.com.au/dental-centre/southport/

Southport Dental

1st Floor, Jandream Plaza, 23 Nind Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 3680

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8am - 7pm

8am – 2pm Friday Saturday 9am – 1pm Sunday CLOSED Southport Community Centre (1.8km)

https://southportdental.com.au/



Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

• 103 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday, Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday – Friday
 CLOSED
 CLOSED
 Toom

https://www.scr.com.au/

Queensland X-Ray

• 127 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5581 0900

Opening Hours Monday - Friday Saturday, Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Southport Community Centre (1.4km)

https://www.gldxray.com.au/locations/southport



Keith Hunt Park, Labrador

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (2.0km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marina Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday 9am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (2.6km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au

General Practitioners

Southport Doctors

- Level 1 & 2/62 Davenport Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5531 3205
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5pm CLOSED Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (3.3km)
- https://southportdoctors.com.au/

One 1Medical

- 142 Scarborough Street, Southport OLD 4215
- (07) 5647 6131
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Keith Hunt Park Proximity to (3.2km)
- https://www.one1medical.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday 5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am 5am – 12am **Opening Hours**

Keith Hunt Park Proximity to (3.6km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com



Harbour Town Day/Night Surgery

Shop 37A Harbourtown Shopping Centre, 147-189 Brisbane Road, Biggera Waters QLD 4216

• (07) 5500 6661

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 8am – 5pm, 6pm – 9pm

Tuesday 8am – 5pm

Wednesday 8am – 5pm, 6pm – 9pm

Thursday 8am – 5pm

Friday 8am – 5pm, 6pm – 9pm

Saturday – Sunday 9am – 3pm Keith Hunt Park (4.5km)

https://www.harbourtownsurgery.com.au/

Pharmacies

Chirn Park Chempro Chemist

32 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5531 1921

Proximity to

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm

Saturday 8am - 2pm Sunday 9am - 1pm Keith Hunt Park (1.2km)

• https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-chirn-park-chirn-park-chempro-chemist

Parkwood Family Chempro Chemist

1/306 Olsen Avenue, Parkwood QLD 4214

• (07) 5594 7022

Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8am – 10pm
 Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (1.6km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-parkwood-parkwood-family-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

PhysioFit

102 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5528 6000

Opening Hours Monday – Tuesday 8am – 6pm

Wednesday

Thursday - Friday

Saturday

Sunday

Koith Hunt Park

8am - 7pm
8am - 6pm
8am - 1pm
CLOSED

Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (3.7km)

https://physio-fit.com.au/



Functional Health Physio Helensvale

GC North Medical Hub Homeworld, T74/502 Hope Island Road, Helensvale QLD 4212

(07) 5619 8253

Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8am - 5pm Friday 8am – 3pm

Saturday 8am - 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Keith Hunt Park Proximity to (3.2km)

https://functionalhealth.com.au/physiotherapy-helensvale/

Gold Coast Health & Chiropractic Group

109 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 2899

Monday - Tuesday **Opening Hours**

6am - 5pm 6am - 12pm 6am - 5pm 6am - 12pm 6am - 10:30am CLOSED Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (500m)

https://southportchiropractor.com.au/

First Chiropractic

Suite 6/455 Oxley Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5563 9922

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 8:30am - 6pm

Tuesday 7am - 6pm Wednesday 8:30am - 6pm 8:30am - 7pm Thursday Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm Saturday 8:30am - 12pm

CLOSED Sunday Keith Hunt Park (5.5km)

https://www.firstchiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Oasis Dental Studio Chirn Park

1/20 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5627 1127

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 5pm

Wednesday 8am - 6pm Thursday 8am - 7pm Friday 8am - 4pm 8am - 1pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (1.3km)

https://www.oasisdentalstudio.com.au/



Your Gold Coast Dentist

Gold Coast Parkwood Piazza, 10/300 Olsen Avenue, Parkwood QLD 4214

• (07) 5594 6699

Opening Hours
 Monday – Thursday
 Friday – Saturday
 8am – 5pm
 8am – 12pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (1.4km)

• https://yourgoldcoastdentist.com.au/

Radiology Services

Qscan Radiology Clinics

Parkwood Village, 76-122 Napper Road, Parkwood QLD 4214

• (07) 5631 7200

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm

Saturday – Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (2.1km)

• https://www.qscan.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

• 151 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

1300 197 297

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am – 5pm

Saturday – Sunday CLOSED

• Proximity to Keith Hunt Park (2.2km)

https://www.scr.com.au/clinic-locator/smith-street/



Palmer Colonial Golf Course, Merrimac

Hospitals

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (4.0km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (11.2km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Robina Village Medical Centre

- 3/201 Ron Penhaligon Way, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5593 1266
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (2.8km)
- https://robinavillagemedical.com.au/

Varsity Lakes Family Practice

- 154 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227
- (07) 5575 8155

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday	8am – 5pm CLOSED
•	Proximity to	Palmer Colonial Golf Course	(5.2km)

https://varsityfamilypractice.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Mermaid Beach Medical Centre

- Shops 23-24 Pacific Square, 2532 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218
- (07) 5572 1668

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	8am – 8pm
		Saturday	9am – 6pm
		Sunday	CLOSED

Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (6.8km)

• https://www.ipn.com.au/gp/qld-mermaid-beach-mermaid-beach-medical-centre/



Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

• 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5532 8666

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am

Saturday – Sunday 5am – 12am

Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (12.0km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com

Pharmacies

Robina Parkway Chempro Chemist

• Shop 3/100 Cheltenham Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5593 2211

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 5:30pm

Saturday 8am - 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to
 Palmer Colonial Golf Course
 (1.8km)

• https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-robina-parkway-chempro-chemist

Robina Village Chempro Chemist

Shops 6 & 7 Robina Village Shopping Centre, 195 Ron Penhaligon Way, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5647 6006

Proximity to

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 8am – 6pm

Saturday 8am – 4pm Sunday 9am – 1pm Palmer Colonial Golf Course (2.8km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-robina-village-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

POGO Physio

• 224/34 Glenferrie Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5572 0133

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am – 6pm

Saturday 8am – 1:30pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (2.5km)

http://www.pogophysio.com.au/

Robina Physiotherapy

• Suite 1/43 Commerce Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5578 7233

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm

Saturday 8am – 12pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (3.3km)

https://www.robinaphysio.com.au/



Robina Chiropractic Wellness Centre

Robina Quay's Shopping Centre Shop, 14a/361 Robina Parkway, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5562 1311

Opening Hours Monday 8am - 6pm

Tuesday 8am - 7:30pm Wednesday **CLOSED** Thursday 8am - 6pm 8am – 12pm 8am – 10am CLOSED Friday Saturday Sunday

Palmer Colonial Golf Course (1.0km) Proximity to

https://www.robinawellness.com.au/

Atlas Chiropractic

1/15/21 Lake Street, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

(07) 5575 7363

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday 8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm

8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6:30pm 8am – 12pm Thursday

Friday 8am - 11am Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday Palmer Colonial Golf Course (4.5km)

http://www.atlaschiro.com.au/

Dental Services

Robina Quays Dental Care

Robina Quays Shopping Centre, 12/361 Robina Parkway, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5648 0776

Opening Hours 8:30am - 5:30pm

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday **CLOSED**

Palmer Colonial Golf Course (1.0km) Proximity to

https://robinaquaysdentalcare.com.au/

Coastal Dental Care Robina Village

8/195 Ron Penhaligon Way Robina Shopping Village, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5593 0444

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 5pm

8am - 12pm Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday

Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (2.8km)

https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/



Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

- Robina HQ, 58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226
- 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 CLOSED
 Palmer Colonial Golf Course
 (4.4km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Mermaid Beach Radiology

• 2469 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

• (07) 5619 9499

Opening Hours Monday - Friday Saturday - Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Palmer Colonial Golf Course (6.3km)

• https://mermaidbeachradiology.com.au



Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium

Hospitals

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Sunday 24 hours Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (5.6km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (8.5km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au

General Practitioners

Pappas Way Medical Centre

- On the Park Shopping Centre, Shop 5/145 Pappas Way, Carrara QLD 4211
- (07) 5578 3007
- 8am 5pm 8am 12pm CLOSED **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday Saturday Sunday
- Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (2.4km)Proximity to
- https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/australian-health-services/healthcare-service/carrara-4211-qld/pappas-way-medical-centre/gp-general-practice/

Carrara Medical Practice

- Coco Shopping Centre, 4/1 Manchester Road, Carrara QLD 4211
- (07) 5594 4869
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 7:30am - 5pm Saturday 9am - 2pm Sunday 9am - 12pm
- Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium Proximity to (6.0km)
- http://www.carraramedical.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday 5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am 5am – 12am **Opening Hours**

- Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (9.7km)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgerv.html



After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

• (07) 5534 3633

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 6:30am – 8am, 6pm – 10pm

Saturday – Sunday 7am – 10pm

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (24.4km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgerv.html

Pharmacies

Carrara Gardens Pharmacy

• Shop 3/145 Pappas Way, Carrara QLD 4211

• (07) 5596 4833

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm

Saturday 8am - 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (2.4km)

https://www.carraragardenspharmacy.com.au/contact-us

Benowa Village Chempro Chemist

Shopping Centre, 11/406 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217

• (07) 5597 2822

• Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 6pm

Saturday 9am – 5pm Sunday 10am – 4pm

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (4.6km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-benowa-benowa-village-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Pindara Physiotherapy

27 Carrara Street, Benowa QLD 4217

• (07) 5539 4484

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am – 7pm Saturday 8am – 12pm

Saturday 8am – 12p Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (5.5km)

https://pindaraphysio.com.au/

Gold Coast Physio & Sports Health

Unit 13/345 Southport Nerang Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

• (07) 5500 6470

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 7:30am – 7pm
 8am – 2pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (6.1km)

https://www.mygcphysio.com.au/



Elements Chiropractic

Unit 4/39-41 Nerang Street, Nerang QLD 4211

(07) 5596 6888

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm

Saturday 8:30am - 12pm Sunday 4pm - 6pm

Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (3.8km) Proximity to

https://www.elementschiropractic.com.au/

LIFE Chiropractic Bundall

Shop 1/117 Ashmore Road, Bundall QLD 4217

(07) 5597 2662

Opening Hours Monday 12pm – 7pm

7am – 1pm Tuesday CLOSED Wednesday **Thursday** 12pm - 7pm 7am – 1pm 7am – 12pm CLOSED Friday Saturday Sunday (6.0km)

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium

https://lifechiropracticbundall.com.au/

Dental Services

The White Bite

1/3029 The Boulevard, Carrara QLD 4211

(07) 5579 9333

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5pm

8am – 12pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (2.8km)

https://thewhitebite.com.au/

True Dental

25 Paradise Street, Nerang QLD 4211

(07) 5533 1530

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 6pm **CLOSED**

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (2.6km)

https://true-dental.com.au/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

179 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217

1300 197 297

7am – 5pm **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday

Saturday - Sunday 8:30am - 4:30pm

Proximity to Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (5.8km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/



Panorama Radiology Specialists

Unit 13/117 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217

(07) 5654 5133

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 8am – 5pm CLOSED **Opening Hours**

Carrara Indoor Sports Stadium (6.1km) Proximity to

https://panoramaradiology.com.au/



Gold Coast Hockey Centre, Labrador

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Gold Coast Hockey Centre (2.1km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 hours
 Proximity to Gold Coast Hockey Centre (7.1km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Chirn Park Family Practice

- Unit 2/34 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 6781
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Gold Coast Hockey Centre (1.3km)
- https://www.myamrdomain.com/

Labrador Medical Centre

- 32 Central Street, Labrador QLD 4215
- (07) 5552 1888
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 7:30am 5pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Gold Coast Hocket Centre (2.6km)
- https://www.tandemhealth.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 5am 8am, 6pm 12am
 5am 12am

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb

- Description (0.71ms)
- Proximity to Gold Coast Hockey Centre (3.7km)
 https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-



After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 3633

Monday - Friday **Opening Hours** 6:30am - 8am, 6pm - 10pm

Saturday - Sunday 7am - 10pm

Gold Coast Hockey Centre (34.9km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb

Pharmacies

Chirn Park Chempro

32 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5531 1921

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 6pm

Saturday 8am – 2pm Sunday 9am - 1pm

Gold Coast Hockey Centre (1.3km) Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-chirn-park-chirn-park-chempro-chemist

Labrador Chempro Chemist

129 Olsen Avenue, Labrador QLD 4215

(07) 5616 8950

Opening Hours 8am - 5:30pm Monday - Friday

> Saturday 8:30am - 1pm **CLOSED** Sunday

Proximity to Gold Coast Hockey Centre (2.2km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-labrador-labrador-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

PhysioFit

102 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 6000

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 6pm

8am – 7pm Wednesday Thursday – Friday 8am – 6pm Saturday 8am - 1pm CLOSED Sunday Gold Coast Hockey Centre (3.9km)

https://physio-fit.com.au/



Gold Coast Physio & Sports Health

Unit 13/345 Southport Nerang Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5500 6470

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 7pm

Saturday 8am - 2pm Sunday CLOSED

Gold Coast Hockey Centre (4.5km) Proximity to

https://www.mygcphysio.com.au/

Gold Coast Chiropractic Centre

138 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 2755

Opening Hours Monday

7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 5pm 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 5pm 7:30am - 11am Tuesday Wednesday - Thursday Friday

Saturday Sunday **CLOSED**

(1.6km) Gold Coast Hockey Centre Proximity to

https://www.goldcoastchiropracticcentre.com.au/

Dental Services

Oasis Dental Studio Chirn Park

1/20 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5627 1127

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 5pm

Wednesday 8am - 6pm Thursday 8am – 7pm 8am – 4pm 8am – 1pm CLOSED Friday Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Gold Coats Hockey Centre (1.4km)

https://www.oasisdentalstudio.com.au/

ArtSmiles General & Cosmetic Dentistry

4/45-49 Nind Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5588 3677

Monday - Friday **Opening Hours** 8:30am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Gold Coast Hockey Centre Proximity to (3.4km)

https://artsmiles.com.au/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

151 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

1300 197 297

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 7am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Gold Coast Hockey Centre (2.4km)Proximity to

https://www.scr.com.au/



Qscan Radiology Clinics

Parkwood Village, 76-122 Napper Road, Parkwood QLD 4214

(07) 5631 7200

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday Opening Hours 8:30am - 4:30pm

CLOSED

Gold Coast Hockey Centre (2.2km) Proximity to

https://www.gscan.com.au/



The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre, Runaway Bay

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Sunday 24 hours Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (7.5km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-universityhospital

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marine Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- **Opening Hours** 9am - 5pm Monday - Friday Saturday - Sunday CLOSED The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre Proximity to (7.1km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au/hospitals/825-southport-day-hospital/#overview

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (12.4km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Gold Coast Medical Centre

- 10/465 Oxley Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216
- (07) 5500 6555
- Monday Friday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (2.8km)
- Proximity to
- http://www.goldcoastmedicalcentre.com.au/

One 1Medical

- 142 Scarborough Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5647 6131
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (7.5km)
- https://www.one1medical.com.au/



After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 8666

5am – 8am, 6pm -12pm 5am – 12am **Opening Hours**

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (8.0km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb

Pharmacies

Priceline Pharmacy

Runaway Bay Shopping Village, Shop FS08A, 10-12 Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 3900

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 9pm

Saturday 8am – 8pm Sunday 8am - 9pm

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre Proximity to (1.3km)

https://www.priceline.com.au/store-finder/country/AU/0435

TerryWhite Chemmart Runaway Bay

Shop 44 Runaway Bay Shopping Centre, Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 2707

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8:30am – 5:30pm 8:30am – 5pm Saturday Sunday 9am - 4pm

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (1.6km) Proximity to

https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-runaway-bay

Allied Health Services

PhysioFit

102 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 6000

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 6pm

Wednesday 8am - 7pm Thursday – Friday 8am - 6pm Saturday 8am – 1pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (9.2km)

https://physio-fit.com.au/



Gold Coast Physio & Sports Health

Unit 13/345 Southport Nerang Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5500 6470

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 7pm

Saturday 8am - 2pm Sunday CLOSED

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (10.0km) Proximity to

https://www.mygcphysio.com.au/

Runaway Bay First Choice Chiropractic

Shop 11/247 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5681 0700

Opening Hours 8am - 12pm, 1:30pm - 6pm

Monday – Thursday Friday – Sunday CLOSED

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (1.6km) Proximity to

https://firstchoicechiropractic.com.au/

Gold Coast Chiropractic Centre

138 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 2755

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm

7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 5pm Tuesday Wednesday - Thursday 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6pm 7:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 5pm Friday

Saturday 7:30am - 11am

CLOSED Sunday (6.9km) The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre

https://www.goldcoastchiropracticcentre.com.au/

Dental Services

Bayview Dental Centre

141 Bayview Street, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 1828

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm 8:30am - 1pm Saturday

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (1.2km)

https://bayviewdentalcentre.com.au/

Coastal Dental Care Runaway Bay

Shop F/5A Lae Drive, Runaway Bay QLD 4216

(07) 5537 3377

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm

8am - 1pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday

The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (1.3km)Proximity to

https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/runaway-bay-dental-care/



Radiology Services

Qscan Radiology Clinics

Pacific Private Clinic, 123 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5503 3433

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 Sam – 6pm
 8am – 12pm
 CLOSED

Proximity to The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre (8.4km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

• 103 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday – Friday
 CLOSED
 The Nikki Hudson Hockey Centre
 (7.3km)

• https://www.scr.com.au/



State Hockey Centre, Colmslie (Brisbane)

Hospitals

Princess Alexandra Hospital

- 199 Ipswich Road, Woolloongabba QLD 4102
- (07) 3176 2111
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to State Hockey Centre (9.8km)
 https://metrosouth.health.qld.gov.au/princess-alexandra-hospital

Royal Brisbane and Women's Hospital

- Butterfield Street, Herston QLD 4006
- (07) 3646 8111
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to State Hockey Centre (11.7km)
 https://metronorth.health.gld.gov.au/rbwh/patients-and-visitors

General Practitioners

Whites Hill Family Medical

- 10/25 Samuel Street Camp Hill, Coorparoo QLD 4151
- (07) 3324 8611

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday Saturday	8am – 5pm 8am – 12pm
		Sunday	CLOSED
•	Proximity to	State Hockey Centre	(7.8km)

https://whfmedical.com.au/

Junction Road Family Practice

- 318 Junction Road, Clayfield QLD 4011
- (07) 3857 2799

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	7am – 6pm
		Saturday	CLOSED
		Sunday	8am - 12pm
•	Proximity to	State Hockey Centre	(13.2km)

https://junctionroadfp.com/

After Hours Practitioners

247 Doctor- Home Visiting Doctors

- Shop 8, Level 1/1151 Wynnum Rd, Cannon Hill QLD 4170
- (07) 1800 247 477

•	Opening Hours	Monday- Friday Saturday	6pm – 8am 12pm – 12am
		Sunday	24 Hours
•	Proximity to	State Hockey Centre	(4.0km)

https://www.247doctor.com.au/



Pharmacies

Morningside Central Chempro Chemist

- 612 Wynnum Road, Morningside QLD 4170
- (07) 3399 4015
- Monday Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 8pm Proximity to State Hockey Centre (3.1km)
- https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-morningside-morningside-chempro-chemist

Good Price Pharmacy Warehouse

- Home & Leisure City, Shop 5B/1881 Creek Road, Cannon Hill QLD 4170
- (07) 3395 8895

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 7pm Wednesday 8am - 4pm Thursday - Friday 8am – 7pm

Saturday 8:30am - 5pm 9am - 4:30pm Sunday

Proximity to State Hockey Centre (3.9km)

https://www.goodpricepharmacy.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Game Time Physiotherapy

449 Lytton Road, Morningside QLD 4170

(07) 3128 0300

Monday - Friday **Opening Hours** 8am - 7pm CLOSED Saturday - Sunday

State Hockey Centre (400m) Proximity to

https://www.gametimephysio.com.au/

BL Physio

- 401 Old Cleveland Road, Coorparoo QLD 4151
- (07) 3847 8040

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 7am - 7:30pm Wednesday 7am - 5pm

7am – 7:30pm Thursday 7am – 5pm 8am – 12pm Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to State Hockey Centre (6.7km)

https://blphysio.com.au/



Brisbane Chiropractic

7 Marsh Street, Cannon Hill QLD 4170

• (07) 3217 9039

Opening Hours Monday 2pm – 6pm

 Tuesday
 7am - 10am, 3pm - 6:30pm

 Wednesday
 9am - 2pm, 3:30pm - 7:30pm

 Thursday
 8am - 11am, 3pm - 6:30pm

Friday 7am - 11am
Saturday 8am - 11am
Sunday CLOSED
State Hockey Centre (2.6km)

Proximity to State Hockey Cehttps://brisbanechiropractic.com.au/

New Farm Chiropractic Clinic

Shop 24A/900 Brunswick Street, New Farm QLD 4005

• (07) 3254 3011

Opening Hours
 Monday
 8am – 6pm

 Tuesday
 7:30am - 6pm

 Wednesday
 8:30am - 6pm

 Thursday
 7:30am - 6pm

 Friday
 8am - 6pm

 Saturday
 8:30am - 2pm

 Sunday
 CLOSED

Proximity to
 State Hockey Centre (9.8km)

http://newfarmchiropractic.com/

Dental Services

Dental Care on Wondall

4/190 Radford Road, Manly West QLD 4179

• (07) 3348 3870

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to State Hockey Centre (9.9km)

https://dentalcareonwondall.com.au/

Manly West Dental Care

371 Manly Road, Manly West QLD 4179

• (07) 3113 3568

Opening Hours Monday – Thursday 8:30am – 5pm

Friday 8:30am - 4pm
Saturday 8:30am - 2pm
Sunday CLOSED
State Hockey Centre (13.6km)

Proximity to State Hockey Centre

• http://www.manlywestdentalcentre.com.au/



Radiology Services

I-MED Radiology Network

• Shop 1/611 Wynnum Road, Morningside QLD 4170

• (07) 3395 7277

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to State Hockey Centre (3.2km)

• https://i-med.com.au/

Oscan Radiology Clinics

• Millennium Centre, 2 Millennium Boulevard, Carindale QLD 4152

• (07) 3873 7800

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 8am – 5pm Saturday – Sunday 8am – 3:30pm
 Proximity to State Hockey Centre (7.5km)

• https://www.qscan.com.au/



Gold Coast Recreation Precinct, Palm Beach

Hospitals

John Flynn Private Hospital

- 42 Inland Drive, Tugun QLD 4224
- (07) 5598 9000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** (8.7km)
- https://www.johnflynnprivate.com.au/

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 25 hours **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** Proximity to (16.0km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

General Practitioners

Palm Beach Family Medical

- 21 Palm Beach Family Medical
- (07) 5598 4442
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 6pm CLOSED **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** Proximity to (3.1km)
- https://phfmc.com.au/

Coolangatta Medical Centre

- 91 Griffith Street, Coolangatta QLD 4225
- (07) 5599 1400
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm

Saturday 8:30am - 12:30pm Sunday 9am - 12pm

- Proximity to **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** (12.8km)
- https://www.coolangattamedicalcentre.com/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

- 20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221
- (07) 5534 3633
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 6:30am - 8am, 6pm - 10pm

7am - 10pm

- Proximity to **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** (3.2km)
- https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgery.html



Pharmacies

23rd Avenue Chempro Chemist

Shop 1, 1387 Gold Coast Highway, Twenty Third Avenue, Palm beach QLD 4221

(07) 5576 2866

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am - 5pm

8:30am – 2pm CLOSED Saturdáv Sunday

Proximity to **Gold Coast Recreation Precinct** (1.2km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-palm-beach-23rd-avenue-chempro-chemist

Palm Beach 7 Day Chempro Chemist

1148 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 2773

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7am - 12am Saturday - Sunday 7:30am - 12am

Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (2.9km)Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-palm-beach-palm-beach-7-day-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

TYBA Physio

Shop 6/2 Eighth Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5688 5060

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:30am - 6pm

Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED**

Gold Coast Recreation Precinct Proximity to (2.7km)

https://tyba.physio

Burleigh Central Physiotherapy

11/109 West Burleigh Road, Burleigh Heads QLD 4220

(07) 5576 0747

Opening Hours Monday – Thursday

8am – 6pm 8am – 4pm Friday CLOSED Saturday - Sunday

Gold Coast Recreation Precinct Proximity to (3.4km)

https://www.burleighcentralphysio.com.au/

Palm Beach Chiropractic & Remedial

1/28 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 5005

8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm **Opening Hours** Monday

Tuesday 7:30am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm

Wednesday 2pm - 6pm

8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm Thursday

7:30am - 11:30am, 2pm - 6pm Friday

Saturday 8am - 11:30am

CLOSED Sunday

Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (3.1km)

https://palmbeachchiropractic.com.au/

Proximity to



Coastal Chiropractic & Wellbeing

7/109 West Burleigh Road, Burleigh Waters QLD 4220

• (07) 5520 2555

Opening Hours
 Monday
 8:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5:30pm

Tuesday CLOSED

Wednesday 8:30am - 10:30am

Thursday 8:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 5:30pm

Friday 8am – 12pm Saturday – Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (3.4km)

http://www.coastalchiro.com.au/

Dental Services

Palm Beach Dental

• 1142 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach QLD 4221

• (07) 5534 1011

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am – 5:30pm

Saturday – Sunday CLOSED Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (2.9km)

https://palmbeachdental.com.au/

Burleigh Dental Studio

• 3/109 West Burleigh Road, Burleigh Heads QLD 4220

• (07) 5576 6208

Opening Hours
 Monday
 8am – 6pm

Tuesday - Wednesday
Thursday
Friday
Saturday - Sunday
Gold Coast Recreation Precinct

8am - 5pm
8am - 6pm
8am - 3pm
CLOSED
(3.4km)

Proximity to Gold Coast Recreation Precir

• https://burleighdentalstudio.com.au

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

• 24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 CLOSED

Proximity to Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (3.2km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

 Home and Life Centre, Unit 7A, 197 – 207 Reedy Creek Road Medical on Burleigh, Burleigh Waters QLD 4220

(07) 5619 3560

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Gold Coast Recreation Precinct (3.3km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Somerset College, Mudgeeraba

Hospitals

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5668 6000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to Somerset College (3.3km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 hours Proximity to Somerset College (13.1km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Robina Town Medical Centre

- Shop 5005/19 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5578 9000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 7:45am - 5:30pm 8am – 12:30pm CLOSED Saturday

Sunday

(2.4km) Proximity to Somerset College https://robinatownmedicalcentre.com.au/robina-town-centre-practice/

Mudgeeraba Family Medical Centre

- Shop 4 Bell Central Shopping Centre, 2 Bell Place, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213
- (07) 5522 8166
- **Opening Hours** Monday 8:30am - 5:30pm Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - 5pm

Somerset College Proximity to (2.5km)

https://www.mudgeefmc.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

- 20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221
- (07) 5534 3633
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 6:30am - 8am, 6pm - 10pm

7am - 10pm

Proximity to Somerset College (12.8km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgery



Pharmacies

Medicines Plus Bell Central

Shop 5, 2 Bell Place Bell Central Shopping Centre, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

(07) 5569 0711

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm Saturday

8:30am – 1pm CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to (2.8km) Somerset College

https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/australian-health-services/healthcare-

service/mudgeeraba

Good Price Pharmacy Warehouse Robina

Shop RC12, Robina Super Centre, 86-104 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5562 1966

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday 8:30am - 6pm

Thursday 8:30am - 7pm 8:30am - 6pm Friday Saturday 8:30am - 5pm Sunday 9am - 4:30pm

Proximity to Somerset College (2.4km)

https://www.goodpricepharmacy.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Back in Motion Physio Mudgeeraba

63 Railway Street, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

(07) 5530 4956

Opening Hours Monday

8am - 8pm 10am - 7pm 8am - 8pm 8am - 7pm 8am - 5:30pm Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 8am - 1pm Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Somerset College Proximity to (2.6km)

https://www.backinmotion.com.au/mudgeeraba

StudioXphys Physio Mudgeeraba

50 Railway Street, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

(07) 5522 9577

Proximity to

Monday - Thursday **Opening Hours** 7am - 7pm

Friday 7am - 6pm 8am – 1pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED Somerset College (2.9km)

https://studioxphys.com.au/



Mudgeeraba Chiropractic

• 67 Railway Street, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

(07) 5530 2166

Opening Hours
 Monday
 8am – 11am, 2pm – 6pm

Tuesday 3pm - 6pm

Wednesday – Thursday 8am – 11am, 2pm – 6pm Friday 8am – 11am, 2pm – 4pm

Saturday 8am – 11am Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Somerset College (2.6km)

• https://www.backinmotion.com.au/mudgeeraba

Powerhouse Mind Body Chiro

1/51 Railway Street, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

• 0452 332 455

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 CLOSED

Proximity to Somerset College (2.8km)

https://www.powerhousembc.com.au/

Dental Services

National Dental Care Mudgeeraba

Unit 6/1 Bell Place, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

• (07) 5530 5899

Saturday 8am – 3pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Somerset College (2.8km)

• https://www.nationaldentalcare.com.au/practices/mudgeeraba

Coastal Dental Care Mudgeeraba

 Mudgeeraba Market Shopping Centre & Franklin Square, Suite 5/60 Railway Street, Mudgeeraba QLD 4213

• (07) 5530 3194

Opening Hours Monday – Tuesday 8am – 5pm

Wednesday – Friday 8am – 6pm Saturday 8am – 12pm Sunday CLOSED

• Proximity to Somerset College (2.8km)

https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/mudgeeraba-dental-care/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

Robina HQ, 58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

• 1300 197 297

 Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am – 5pm Saturday – Sunday CLOSED



• Proximity to Somerset College (1.8km)

• https://www.scr.com.au/clinic-locator/robina/

Oscan Radiology Clinics

- Yellow Carpark, Shop 4166, Robina Town Centre Access via, Scottsdale Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5587 6363

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 Sepm
 8:30am – 5pm
 8am – 12pm
 CLOSED

Proximity to Somerset College (2.5km)

• https://www.qscan.com.au/



Musgrave Bowls Club, Southport

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (2.5km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-universityhospital

Southport Day Hospital

- 1/98 Marine Parade, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5620 1000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Musgrave Bowls Club Proximity to (2.2km)
- https://www.healthshare.com.au/hospitals/825-southport-day-hospital/#overview

General Practitioners

Chirn Park Family Practice

- Unit 2/34 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 6781
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (700m)
- https://www.myamrdomain.com/

Southport Doctors

- Level 1 & 2/62 Davenport Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5531 3205
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED Musgrave Bowls Club (2.7km)Proximity to
- https://southportdoctors.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- 5am 8am, 6pm 12am 5am 12am **Opening Hours**

Monday – Friday Saturday and Sunday

Musgrave Bowls Club Proximity to (3.0km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html



Pharmacies

Chirn Park Chempro Chemist

32 Musgrave Avenue, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5531 1921

8am – 6pm 8am – 2pm 9am – 1pm **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday Saturday

Sunday

Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (700m)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-chirn-park-chirn-park-chempro-chemist

Southport Chempro Chemist

2/103 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5591 2254

Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 8am - 10pm Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (2.9km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-southport-southport-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

PhysioFit

102 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 6000

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 8am - 6pm

8am - 7pm 8am - 6pm 8am - 1pm CLOSED Wednesday Thursday – Friday Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (3.2km)

https://physio-fit.com.au

Gold Coast Physio & Sports Health

Unit 12/110 Kortum Drive, Burleigh Heads QLD 4220

(07) 5500 6470

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 7pm

8am - 2pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED Musgrave Bowls Club (3.8km)

https://www.mygcphysio.com.au



Gold Coast Chiropractic Centre

138 Smith Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 2755

Opening Hours Monday 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6pm

Tuesday 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5pm 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6pm 7:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5pm 7:30am – 11am Wednesday - Thursday Friday

Saturday

Sunday **CLOSED**

Musgrave Bowls Club (900m) Proximity to

https://www.goldcoastchiropracticcentre.com.au/

Southcoast Chiropractic

198 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5531 1434

Opening Hours Monday 10am - 6pm

Tuesday 8am - 6pm Wednesday 9am - 6pm Thursday 10am - 6pm 8am – 5pm Friday Saturday 8am - 12pm CLOSED Sunday Musgrave Bowls Club (2.7km)

Proximity to

https://chiropractorsgoldcoast.com.au/gold-coast-chiropractic-location/

Dental Services

Primary Dental Southport

Suite 1/178 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5680 0030

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 9am - 7pm

9am – 5pm 8am – 1pm Wednesday - Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday Musgrave Bowls Club (3.0km)

https://www.primarydental.com.au/dental-centre/southport/

Broadwater Dental

Brockway House, Suite 1/82 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5528 0770

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Musgrave Bowls Club (3.3km)

https://broadwaterdental.com.au/



Radiology Services

Southcoast Radiology

- 103 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 Proximity to
 Musgrave Bowls Club
 7am – 5pm
 CLOSED
 (2.9km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Oscan Radiology Clinics

Pacific Private Clinic, 123 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5503 3433

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday

Sunday
Sunday
Sunday
Sunday
CLOSED
(201)

Proximity to Musgrave Bowls Club (3.0km)

• https://www.qscan.com.au/



Palm Beach Currumbin SHS

Hospitals

John Flynn Private Hospital

- 42 Inland Drive, Tugun QLD 4224
- (07) 5598 9000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (5.3km)
- https://www.johnflynnprivate.com.au/

The Tweed Hospital

- Powell Street & Florence Street, Tweed Heads NSW 2485
- (07) 5506 7000

Opening Hours Monday – Sunday 24 Hours Palm Beach Currumbin SHS Proximity to (9.8km) https://nnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/hospitals/the-tweed-hospital

General Practitioners

Currumbin Medical Centre

- 1 Fielding Street, Currumbin QLD 4223
- (07) 5534 1977

Proximity to

8am - 4:30pm 8am - 10:30pm CLOSED **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday Saturday Sunday

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.0km)

https://currumbinmedical.com.au/

Lakeside Family Medical Centre

- 17 Philippine Parade, Palme Beach QLD 4221
- (07) 5598 1727

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED** Palm Beach Currumbin SHS Proximity to (1.1km)

https://lakesidefamilymedicalcentre.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

- 20-24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221
- (07) 5534 3633

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 6pm – 10pm 7am – 10pm **Opening Hours** Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.8km)

Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beachsurgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb



Pharmacies

Currumbin Chempro Chemist

9/1 Fielding Street, Currumbin QLD 4223

(07) 5534 2233

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5:30pm Saturdáv

8am – 12pm CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.0km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-currumbin-currumbin-chempro-chemist

Palm Beach Chempro Chemist

1148 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 2773

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7am - 12am Saturday - Sunday 7:30am - 12am

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (2.3km)Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-palm-beach-palm-beach-7-day-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Palm Beach Physiotherapy Centre

6 Sixth Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5598 1222

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday Opening hours 8am - 7pm CLOSED

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (2.0km) Proximity to

https://www.palmbeachphysiotherapy.com.au/

TYBA Physio

Shop 6/2 Eighth Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5688 5060

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 6pm

Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED** Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (2.2km)

https://tvba.phvsio/?utm_campaign=gmb

Evolve Chiropractic GC

136 Duringan Street, Currumbin QLD 4223

(07) 5598 3069

Opening Hours Monday - Tuesday 7am - 12pm, 3:30pm - 6:30pm

Wednesday - Thursday 7am - 12pm, 3pm - 6pm

Friday 7am - 12pm 7am – 11am Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.0km)

Proximity to https://evolvechiropracticgc.com.au/



Palm Beach Chiropractic & Remedial

1/28 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 5005

Opening Hours Monday 8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm

Tuesday 7:30am – 12pm, 2pm-6pm

2pm – 6pm Wednesday

8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6pm Thursday 7:30am – 11:30am, 2pm – 6pm 8am – 11:30am CLOSED Friday

Saturday Sunday

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.8km) Proximity to

https://palmbeachchiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Divine Dental Centre

3/21-23 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5521 0006

Proximity to

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 9am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (1.8km)

https://divinedentalcentre.com.au/

Palm Beach Dental

1142 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 1011

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm

Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (2.3km)

https://palmbeachdental.com.au/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

24 Palm Beach Avenue, Palm Beach QLD 4221

1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Palm Beach Currumbin SHS Proximity to (1.8km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

John Flynn Private Hospital, 42 Inland Drive, Tugun QLD 4224

1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Palm Beach Currumbin SHS (5.6km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Queensland State Rowing Centre, Allenview

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to **OSRC** (80.3km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-universityhospital

General Practitioners

On the Park General Practice

- 151 Cotlew Street, Ashmore QLD 4214
- (07) 5527 9445

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday **Opening Hours** 8am - 5:15pm **CLOSED OSCR** (74.3km) Proximity to https://on-the-park-general-practice-dr-d-rowlands.business.site/

Doctors @ Pacific Fair

- 2 Hooker Boulevard, Broadbeach QLD 4218
- (07) 5570 2363

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday 8:30am - 5pm 8:30am – 7pm 8:30am – 5pm Thursday Friday Saturday 9am - 5pm Sunday 10am - 4pm Proximity to **OSCR** (83.9km)

https://www.doctorsatpacificfair.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666

5am - 8am, 6pm - 12am **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday Saturday - Sunday 5am - 12am

Proximity to **OSCR** (77.2km) https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb



Pharmacies

Q Super Centre Chempro Chemist

Bermuda Street & Markeri Street, Mermaid Waters QLD 4218

(07) 5578 6933

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday

8am – 6pm 8am – 5:30pm 9am – 4pm Sunday

Proximity to **OSCR** (76.8km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-mermaid-waters-q-super-centre-chempro-chemist

Mermaid Plaza Chempro Chemist

4/2400 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

(07) 5575 2744

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

(78.7km) Proximity to **OSCR**

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-mermaid-beach-mermaid-plaza-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Gold Coast Physio & Sports Health

Unit 13/345 Southport Nerang Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5500 6470

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7:30am - 7pm

8am – 2pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday

(70.7km) Proximity to **OSCR**

https://www.mygcphysio.com.au/

Functional Health Physio Helensvale

GC North Medical Hub Homeworld, T74/502 Hope Island Road, Helensvale QLD 4212

(07) 5619 8253

Opening Hours Monday - Thursday 8am - 5pm

8am – 3pm 8am – 1pm Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to **OSCR** (79.1km)

https://functionalhealth.com.au/physiotherapy-helensvale



Robina Chiropractic Wellness Centre

Robina Quay's Shopping Centre Shop 14a/361 Robina Parkway, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5562 1311

Opening Hours Monday 8am - 6pm 8am - 7:30pm Tuesday

Wednesday **CLOSED** Thursday 8am - 6pm 8am – 12pm 8am – 10am CLOSED Friday Saturday Sunday **OSCR** (76.3km)

https://www.robinawellness.com.au/

Atlas Chiropractic

1/15/21 Lake Street, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

(07) 5575 7363

Proximity to

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6pm

Thursday

8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6:30pm 8am – 12pm 8am – 11am Friday Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday (79.6km) **OSCR**

http://www.atlaschiro.com.au/

Dental Services

Mermaid Waters Dental Surgery

Q Super Centre, Corner of Markeri & Bermuda Street, Shop 3a/14 Allandale Entrance, Mermaid Waters QLD 4218

(07) 5572 9300

Proximity to

Opening Hours 8am - 5pm Monday

8am – 6pm Tuesday Wednesday 8am – 5pm 8am – 6pm Thursday 8am – 12pm CLOSED Friday Saturday – Sunday **QSCR** (77.0km)

https://mermaiddental.com.au

Coastal Dental Care Mermaid Beach

Suite 3 & 4/2446 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

(07) 5655 2133

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8am – 5pm 8am – 12pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday **OSCR** (78.5km)

Proximity to https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/mermaid-beach/



Radiology Services

Queensland X-Ray

• 127 Queen Street, Southport QLD 4215

• (07) 5581 0900

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 Proximity to
 Monday – Friday
 CLOSED
 (74.2km)

• https://www.gldxray.com.au/locations/southport

Mermaid Beach Radiology

• 2469 Gold Coast Highway, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

• (07) 5619 9499

Opening Hours Monday - Friday Saturday - Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to QSCR (79.2km)

https://mermaidbeachradiology.com.au



CBUS Super Stadium

Hospitals

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07)5668 6000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to **CBUS Super Stadium** (1.4km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to **CBUS Super Stadium** (22.3km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-universityhospital

General Practitioners

Robina Town Medical Centre

- Shop 5005/19 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5578 9000

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	7:45am - 5:30pm
		Saturday	8am – 12:30pm
		Sunday	CLOSED

Proximity to **CBUS Super Stadium** (2.2km)https://robinatownmedicalcentre.com.au/robina-town-centre-practice/

Easy T Medical Centre

Easy T Medical Centre

- 42 Scottsdale Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5503 6333
- **Opening Hours**
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 7:45am - 5:30pm

CLOSED

Proximity to **CBUS Super Stadium** (3.8km) https://robinatownmedicalcentre.com.au/easy-t-centre-practice/



After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 8666

Proximity to

5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am 5am – 12am **Opening Hours**

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday CBUS Super Stadium (14.3km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb

Pharmacies

Robina Parkway Chempro

Shop 3/100 Cheltenham Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5593 2211

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5:30pm

Saturday 8am - 1pm Sunday CLOSED **CBUS Super Stadium** (2.1km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-parkway-chempro-chemist

Robina Easy-T Chempro Chemist

Shops 15 & 16 Robina Easy T Shopping Centre, 514 Christine Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5575 9090

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8am – 7pm 8am – 6pm 9am – 5pm Saturday Sunday **CBUS Super Stadium** (4.0km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-robina-easy-t-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Sport and Spinal Robina

58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5689 4138

Opening Hours 8:30am - 6:30pm Monday

8:30am - 6pm Tuesday Wednesday - Thursday 8:30am - 5:30pm 8:30am - 4pm Friday 9am - 12pm Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday

Proximity to **CBUS Super Stadium** (2.2km)https://www.sportsandspinalphysio.com.au/locations/robina-physio/



POGO Physio

224/34 Glenferrie Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5572 0133

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 6pm

Saturday 8am - 1:30pm Sunday **CLOSED**

CBUS Super Stadium Proximity to (3.2km)

https://www.pogophysio.com.au/

Atlas Chiropractic

1/15/21 Lake Street, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

(07) 5575 7363

Opening Hours Monday - Wednesday

8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6pm 8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6:30pm 8am – 12pm 8am – 11am CLOSED Thursday

Friday Saturday Sunday **CBUS Super Stadium** (5.2km)

Proximity to http://www.atlaschiro.com.au/

Optimal Health Chiropractic

15/194 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

(07) 5657 3600

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 6:30am - 12pm, pm - 6:30pm

2pm - 6pm Tuesday

Wednesday - Thursday 6:30am - 12pm, 3pm - 6:30pm

Friday - Sunday **CLOSED CBUS Super Stadium** (5.7km)

http://www.optimalhealthgc.com.au/

Dental Services

Coastal Dental Care Robina Town

Level 2, Suite 10/140 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5575 7388

Monday - Saturday **Opening Hours** 7:45am - 5:30pm

CLOSED Sunday

CBUS Super Stadium Proximity to (1.8km) https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/robina-town-dental-care

Pacific Smiles Dental

Centre, 33 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4230

(07) 5504 8700

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am - 6pm

8:30am - 5pm Saturday Sunday 10am - 4pm

CBUS Super Stadium Proximity to (1.7km)

https://pacificsmilesdental.com.au/locations/robina



Radiology Services

Southcoast Radiology

• Robina HQ, 58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am – 5pm Saturday – Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to CBUS Super Stadium (2.1km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Oscan Radiology Clincs

Yellow Carpark, Shop 4166, Robina Town Centre, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5587 6363

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 CLOSED

Proximity to CBUS Super Stadium (2.7km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/



Robina Station Reserve

Hospitals

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Lane, Robina QLD 4226
- (07)5668 6000
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (300m)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/robina-hospital

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (21.8km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

General Practitioners

Robina Town Medical Centre

- Shop 5005/19 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5578 9000

 Opening Hours 	Monday - Friday	7:45am - 5:30pm
	Saturday	8am – 12:30pm
	Sunday	CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (2.1km)
 https://robinatownmedicalcentre.com.au/robina-town-centre-practice/

Easy T Medical Centre

- 42 Scottsdale Drive, Robina QLD 4226
- (07) 5503 6333

•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	7:45am - 5:30pm
		Saturday – Sunday	CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (3.7km)
 https://robinatownmedicalcentre.com.au/easy-t-centre-practice/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666

- oponing nound with a riday	•	Opening Hours	Monday – Friday	5am – 8am, 6pm – 12am
------------------------------	---	---------------	-----------------	-----------------------

Saturday – Sunday 5am – 12am

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (15.1km)

• https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm source=google&utm medium=local&utm campaign=gmb



Robina Parkway Chempro

Shop 3/100 Cheltenham Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5593 2211

8am - 5:30pm 8am - 1pm CLOSED **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday Saturday

Sunday

Robina Station Reserve Proximity to (2.1km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-parkway-chempro-chemist

Robina Easy-T Chempro Chemist

Shops 15 & 16 Robina Easy T Shopping Centre, 514 Christine Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5575 9090

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 7pm

Saturday 8am - 6pm Sunday 9am - 5pm

Robina Station Reserve (3.7km)Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-robina-robina-easy-t-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Sport and Spinal Robina

58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5689 4138

Opening Hours Monday

8:30am - 6:30pm 8:30am - 6pm 8:30am - 5:30pm 8:30am - 4pm 9am - 12pm Tuesday Wednesday - Thursday Friday Saturday CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (2.1km)

https://www.sportsandspinalphysio.com.au/locations/robina-physio/

POGO Physio

224/34 Glenferrie Drive, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5572 0133

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7:30am - 6pm Saturday 8am - 1:30pm

Sunday **CLOSED**

Robina Station Reserve (4.0km) Proximity to

https://www.pogophysio.com.au/



Atlas Chiropractic

• 1/15/21 Lake Street, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

• (07) 5575 7363

Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8am – 12pm, 2pm – 6pm

 Thursday
 8am - 12pm, 2pm - 6:30pm

 Friday
 8am - 12pm

 Saturday
 8am - 11am

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (6.0km)

http://www.atlaschiro.com.au/

Optimal Health Chiropractic

• 15/194 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

• (07) 5657 3600

Opening HoursMonday6:30am – 12pm, pm – 6:30pm

Tuesday 2pm – 6pm

Wednesday – Thursday 6:30am – 12pm, 3pm – 6:30pm

Friday – Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (6.4km)

http://www.optimalhealthgc.com.au/

Dental Services

Coastal Dental Care Robina Town

Level 2, Suite 10/140 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5575 7388

Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 7:45am – 5:30pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (1.7km)
 https://coastaldentalcare.com.au/practices/robina-town-dental-care

Pacific Smiles Dental

Centre, 33 Robina Town Centre Drive, Robina QLD 4230

• (07) 5504 8700

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am – 6pm

Saturday 8:30am - 5pm Sunday 10am - 4pm

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (1.7km)

https://pacificsmilesdental.com.au/locations/robina

Radiology Services

Southcoast Radiology

Robina HQ, 58 Riverwalk Avenue, Robina QLD 4226

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 7am – 5pm
 CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (2.1km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Qscan Radiology Clincs

• Yellow Carpark, Shop 4166, Robina Town Centre, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5587 6363

Saturday 8am - 12pm Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Robina Station Reserve (2.4km)

• https://www.qscan.com.au/



Oxenford Watersports Centre

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to OWC (14.4km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to OWC (21.5km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Amtan Medical Oxenford Village

- Oxenford Village Shopping Centre, 13/2 Cottonwood Place, Oxenford QLD 4210
- (07) 5610 4975
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday Sunday
 CLOSED
- Proximity to OWC (1.6km)
- https://amtanmedical.com.au/oxenford-village/

Myhealth Coomera

- Coomera Shopping Village, Shop 21/31 Dreamworld Parkway, Coomera QLD 4209
- (07) 5500 0436
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 8:15am 5pm Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to OWC (2.9km)
- https://myhealth.net.au/coomera/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

- 125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215
- (07) 5532 8666
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 5am 8am, 6pm 12am

Saturday – Sunday 5am – 12am

Proximity to OWC (17.4km)

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm source=google&utm medium=local&utm campaign=gmb



Oxenford 7 Day Chempro Chemist

- Shop 9/2 Cottonwood Place, Oxenford QLD 4210
- (07) 5519 9200

Opening Hours Monday - Sunday 7am - 9pm Proximity to **OWC** (1.6km)

https://www.chempro.com.au/oxenford-7-day-chempro-chemist

Terrywhite Chemmart Oxenford

- 7/5 Michigan Drive, Oxenford QLD 4210
- (07) 5573 3099

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5:30pm 8am - 12pm Saturday Sunday **CLOSED**

OWC (3.3km) Proximity to

https://terrywhitechemmart.com.au/stores/terrywhite-chemmart-oxenford

Allied Health Services

Gold Coast Super Clinic Physiotherapy

131-135 Old Pacific Highway, Oxenford QLD 4210

(07) 5519 3813

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 7am - 7pm Saturday

8am – 12pm CLOSED Sunday

OWC (1.7km) Proximity to

https://superclinicphysio.com.au/

Oxenford Physiotherapy

2 Leo Graham Way, Oxenford QLD 4210

(07) 5573 1122

Opening Hours Monday

9am – 7pm 8am – 7pm 9am – 6pm Tuesday Wednesday 8am – 7pm 9am – 6pm Thursday Friday Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to **OWC** (2.2km)

Oxenford LIFE Chiropractic

12/3 Cottonwood Place, Oxenford QLD 4223

(07) 5529 4799

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am - 6pm

Saturday 8am – 10am **CLOSED** Sunday

OWC Proximity to (2.1km)

https://lifechiro.com.au/



Ripple Chiropractic

2/4 Jowett Street, Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5515 9007

Proximity to

Opening Hours 8am - 12pm, 3pm - 7:30pm Monday

Tuesday 3pm - 7:30pm

8am – 12pm, 3pm – 7:30pm 8am – 12pm CLOSED Wednesday - Friday

Saturday Sunday **OWC** (2.7km)

https://ripplechiropractic.com.au/

Dental Services

Oxenford Dental Care

11/5 Michigan Drive, Oxenford QLD 4210

(07) 5529 7666

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday 6:30am - 5:30pm

Tuesday - Thursday 6:30am - 5pm Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday 6:30am - 11:30am

Sunday CLOSED **OWC** (3.3km)

https://oxenforddental.com.au/

Advanced Dental Care Clinic

Suite 4B/5 Cottonwood Place, Oxenford QLD 4210

(07) 5580 3555

Opening Hours Monday - Thursday 9am - 5pm

9am – 4pm CLOSED Friday

Saturday - Sunday **OWC** (2.1km)

Proximity to https://www.advanceddentalcareclinic.com.au

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

2 Leo Graham Way, Oxenford QLD 4210

1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am - 5pm

8am - 12pm Saturday **CLOSED** Sunday **OWC** (2.2km)

https://www.scr.com.au/

Qscan Radiology Clinics

Proximity to

HomeCo Upper Coomera Corner Old Coach & Days Road, upper Coomera QLD 4209

(07) 5649 7870

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8:30am - 5pm

Saturday 8am - 12pm **CLOSED** Sunday **OWC** (5.6km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/



Carrara Squash Centre

Hospitals

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (21.5km)
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Boulevard, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (14.0km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

General Practitioners

Pappas Way Medical Centre

- On the Park Shopping Centre, Shop 5/145 Pappas Way, Carrara QLD 4211
- (07) 5578 3007
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 CLOSED
- Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (2.5km)
- https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/australian-health-services/healthcare-service/carrara-4211-qld/pappas-way-medical-centre/gp-general-practice

On The Park General Practice

- 151 Cotlew Street, Ashmore QLD 4214
- (07) 5527 9445
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (5.4km)
- Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (5.4km)
 https://on-the-park-general-practice-dr-d-rowlands.business.site/



After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast After Hours Doctor

125 Nerang Street, Southport QLD 4215

(07) 5532 8666

Opening Hours 5am - 8am, 6pm - 12am

Monday – Friday Saturday – Sunday 5am - 12am

Carrara Squash Centre (9.2km) Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb

Pharmacies

Benowa Village Chempro Chemist

Shopping Centre, 11/406 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217

(07) 5597 2822

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm

9am – 5pm Saturday Sunday 10am - 4pm

Carrara Squash Centre (4.6km) Proximity to

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-benowa-benowa-village-chempro-chemist

Good Price Pharmacy Warehouse

3 Central Park Avenue, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5564 5711

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday - Friday

8:30am – 6pm 8:30am – 5pm Saturday 9am - 4pm Sunday Carrara Squash Centre (6.9km)

https://www.goodpricepharmacy.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Pindara Physiotherapy

27 Carrara Street, Benowa QLD 4217

(07) 5539 4484

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 7pm

Saturday 8am - 12pm Sunday CLOSED

Carrara Squash Centre Proximity to (5.5km)

https://pindaraphysio.com.au/

Move Now Physiotherapy Ashmore

2/542 Olsen Avenue, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5627 1437

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm

9am – 1pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Carrara Squash Centre Proximity to (10.1km)

https://www.movenowphysio.com.au/



LIFE Chiropractic Bundall

Shop 1/117 Ashmore Road, Bundall QLD 4217

(07) 5597 2662

Opening Hours Monday – Tuesday 12pm - 7pm

CLOSED Wednesday Thursday 12pm - 7pm Friday 7am – 1pm 7am – 11am CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Carrara Squash Centre (6.1km) Proximity to

https://lifechiropracticbundall.com.au/

Dental Services

Gold Coast Dental Studio

Shop 13 Cayuga Street, Nerang QLD 4211

(07) 5578 2218

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (4.4km)

https://www.goldcoastdentalstudio.com.au/

Smilecentre - Ashmore City Dental

206 Currumburra Road, Ashmore QLD 4214

(07) 5597 1973

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm

9am – 12pm CLOSED Saturday Sunday

Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (6.0km)

https://www.smilecentre.com.au/

Radiology Services

Oscan Radiology Clinics

3/12 Ferry Street, Nerang QLD 4211

(07) 5554 7070

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8am - 5pm CLOSED Saturday - Sunday Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (3.8km)

https://www.gscan.com.au/

South Coast Radiology

179 Ashmore Road, Benowa QLD 4217

1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 7am - 5pm Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Carrara Squash Centre (5.9km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Tallebudgera Beach, Tallebudgera Valley

Hospitals

John Flynn Private Hospital Emergency

42 Inland Dr, Tugun QLD 4224

(07) 5598 9001

24 Hours Opening Hours Monday – Sunday Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach (7.4 km)

https://www.johnflynnprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

My Health Palm Beach

7 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5525 7455

Monday – Friday Opening Hours 8am - 5:00pm

Saturday - Sunday **CLOSED**

 Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach (2 km)

https://myhealth.net.au/palm-beach/

Burleigh West Medical Centre

138 W Burleigh Rd, Burleigh Heads QLD 4200

(07) 5535 0681

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 7:30am-4:30pm

7:30am-4:30pm Sunday

Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach (2.3 km)

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

20-24 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 3633

 Opening Hours Monday – Friday 6-10pm Saturday - Sunday 7am-10pm

> Tallebudgera Beach (1.8 km)

Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb



23rd Avenue Chempro Chemist

Shop 1, 1387 Gold Coast Highway, cor, Twenty Third Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5576 2866

8am - 6pm 9am - 5pm 10am - 4pm **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday Saturday

Sunday

Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach $(1.4 \,\mathrm{km})$

https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-palm-beach-23rd-avenue-chempro-chemist

Palm Beach Pharmacy

20/6 Fifth Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 2742

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am - 6pm Saturday-Sunday 9:00am - 5pm

Tallebudgera Beach Proximity to (2.0 km)

https://www.facebook.com/people/Palm-Beach-Pharmacy/100027047247180/

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5655 4510

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 9:00am - 5pm Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**

Tallebudgera Beach (12.6 km) Proximity to

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

Palm Beach Dental

1142 Gold Coast Hwy, Palm Beach QLD 4221

(07) 5534 1011

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 8:30 am - 5:30pm

Saturday-Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach (3 km)

https://palmbeachdental.com.au/

Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

24 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

1300 197 297

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00 am - 5:00pm

Saturday-Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Tallebudgera Beach (3.3 km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Gold Coast Table Tennis Centre, Molendinar

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Blvd, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (5.4 km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

General Practitioners

Family Doctors Nerang

- 9/1 Station St, Nerang QLD 4211
- 0756767626
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday- Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (3.2 km)
- https://www.familydoctorsnerang.com.au/

Dr. Ki Pang

- 566 Olsen Ave, Ashmore QLD 4214
- (07) 5647 5000
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday
 Sunday
 CLOSED
- Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (4.2 km)
- https://www.ourmedicalhome.com.au/medicalcentres/ashmore?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb&utm_content=ashmore

After Hours Practitioner

Our Medical Ashmore

- 566 Olsen Ave, Ashmore QLD 4214
- (07) 5647 5000
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday- Sunday
 7am- 10:00 pm
 8am-10:00pm
- Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (4.2 km)
- https://www.ourmedicalhome.com.au/medicalcentres/ashmore?utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmb&utm_content=ashmore



Pharmacy Direct

4/29 Industrial Ave, Molendinar QLD 4214

1300934785

Proximity to

Monday – Friday Saturday- Sunday **Opening Hours** 8:30am-4:00 pm

CLOSED Table Tennis Centre (3.1 km)

https://www.pharmacydirect.com.au/

Hinterland Pharmacy

1/5 Price St, Nerang QLD 4211

0755964174

Opening Hours Monday - Thursday, Sunday 7:00 am- 10:00 pm

Friday-Saturday 7:00 am- 9:00 pm

Table Tennis Centre (2.3 km)Proximity to

http://www.hinterlandpharmacv.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5655 4510

Monday – Friday Saturday- Sunday **Opening Hours** 9:00am - 5pm

CLOSED

Table Tennis Centre (13.9 km) Proximity to

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

True Dental

25 Paradise St, Nerang QLD 4211

0755331530

Monday – Friday **Opening Hours** 8:00am - 6pm

Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (3.5 km)

https://www.true-dental.com.au/

Radiology Services

Oscan Radiology Clinics

3/12 Ferry St, Nerang QLD 4211

0755547070

Monday – Friday Saturday- Sunday **Opening Hours** 8:00am - 5pm

CLOSED

Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (2.5 km)

http://www.gscan.com.au/



Queensland X-Ray

- Ground Gold Coast Private Hospital, 14 Hill St, Southport QLD 4215
- 0755525700

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 7:30am – 7:00pm
 9:00am – 5:00pm

Proximity to Table Tennis Centre (5.6 km)

• https://www.gldxray.com.au/locations/gold-coast-private-hospital/



Gold Coast Seniors Tennis Club and Miami Tennis Club, Mermaid Waters

Hospitals

Robina Hospital

- 2 Bayberry Ln, Robina QLD 4226
- 0756686000
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to Tennis Club $(6.6 \, \text{km})$
- http://robinaprivatehospital.com.au/

Pindara Private Hospital

- Allchurch Avenue, Benowa QLD 4217
- (07) 5588 9888
- **Opening Hours** 24 Hours Monday – Sunday Proximity to Tennis Club $(8.8 \, \text{km})$
- https://www.pindaraprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

Robina Village Medical Centre

- 3/201 Ron Penhaligon Way, Robina QLD 4226
- 0755931266

Proximity to

Monday - Friday **Opening Hours** 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED** Tennis Club (3.6 km)

https://robinavillagemedical.com.au/

Miami Village Medical & Health Centre

- Shop 14/110 Mountain View Ave, Miami QLD 4220
- 0755207777
- Monday Friday 8:00am-5:00pm **Opening Hours**

Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to Tennis Club $(4.6 \, \text{km})$

http://www.miamivillagemedicalpractice.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

Gold Coast Medical Precinct

- The Atrium, suite 1a/15 Lake St, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227
- 0755622910

Monday – Friday Saturday- Sunday **Opening Hours** 8:00am-6-7:00pm 9:00am-12-5:00pm

Proximity to Tennis Club (3.4 km)

http://www.gcmp.com.au/



Miami Village Chempro Chemist

Miami Village Shopping Centre, shop 12/110 Mountain View Ave, Miami QLD 4220

• 0755762088

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday
 8:00am- 6:00pm
 8:00am- 12:30pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Tennis Club (4.00 km)

• https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-miami-village-miami-village-chempro-chemist

Ramsay Pharmacy Medical On Miami

2125 Gold Coast Hwy, Miami QLD 4220

• 0755721352

Saturday 8:00am-12:00pm Sunday CLOSED

Sunday CLOSED
Proximity to Tennis Club (3.2 km)

http://www.ramsaypharmacy.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

• Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5655 4510

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00am – 5pm Saturday- Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Tennis Club (6.1 km)

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

Soul Dental

• 7/220 Varsity Parade, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227

• 0755564777

• Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 8:30 am – 5:00pm

Sunday CLOSED Tennis Club (3.7 km)

• https://souldental.com.au/

Radiology Services

Proximity to

South Coast Radiology

2125 Gold Coast Hwy, Miami QLD 4220

• 1300197297

Opening Hours Monday – Saturday 8:30 am – 5:00pm

Sunday CLOSED

Proximity to Tennis Club (3.2 km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Mermaid Beach Radiology- Gold Coast

2469 Gold Coast Hwy, Mermaid Beach QLD 4218

0756199499

9:00 am - 6:00pm CLOSED **Opening Hours** Monday – Saturday

Sunday

(5.00 km) Proximity to Tennis Club

http://mermaidbeachradiology.com.au/?utm_source=GMBlisting&utm_medium=organic



Go Bowling, Ashmore

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Blvd, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Sunday 24 Hours Proximity to Go Bowling (3.7 km)
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-universityhospital

General Practitioners

Our Medical Ashmore

- 566 Olsen Ave, Ashmore QLD 4214
- (07) 5647 5000
- Monday Friday Saturday- Sunday **Opening Hours** 7am-10:00 pm 8am-10:00pm
- Go Bowling (1.0 km)Proximity to
- https://www.ourmedicalhome.com.au/medicalcentres/ashmore?utm source=google&utm medium=organic&utm campaign=gmb&utm content=ashmore

Bronberg Medical Centre

- 150 Slatyer Ave, Southport QLD 4215
- 07 55393977
- **Opening Hours** Monday - Friday 8:30am-5:00 pm Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**
- Go Bowling (3.3 km)Proximity to

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Medical Service-Kelly Laurance P

- 125 Nerang St, Southport QLD 4215
- 07 55328666
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday 6:00pm-12:00am

Saturday-Sunday 24 Hours

Proximity to Go Bowling $(3.7 \, \text{km})$

http://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/southport-surgery.html



Good Price Pharmacy Warehouse Ashmore

3 Central Park Ave, Ashmore QLD 4214

07 55645711

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:30am-6:00pm 8:30am-5:00pm Saturday

Sunday 9:00am- 4:00pm

Proximity to Go Bowling (3.4 km)

https://www.goodpricepharmacy.com.au/

Ashmore Chempro Chemist

Opening Hours

Ashmore Plaza Shopping Centre Shop 44, 46/146 Cotlew St, Ashmore QLD 4214

0755391134

Monday- Wednesday, Friday 8:00am-6:30pm Thursday 8:00am-8:00pm

Saturday- Sunday 8:00am-5:30pm

Proximity to Go Bowling (3.4 km)

https://www.goodpricepharmacy.com.au/

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5655 4510

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00am - 5pm Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**

Go Bowling (13.3 km) Proximity to

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

Ashmore Dental

1/115 Currumburra Rd, Ashmore QLD 4214

0755392944

Proximity to

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 8:00am - 7:00pm

9:00am-1:00pm Saturday

Sunday **CLOSED** Go Bowling (1.1 km)

https://ahsagroup.com.au/



Radiology Services

South Coast Radiology

• Allchurch Ave, Benowa QLD 4217

• 0756168930

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday - Sunday
 8:00am – 7:00pm
 CLOSED

Proximity to Go Bowling (4.5 km)

• http://www.scr.com.au/



Mallawa Sports Complex, Palm Beach

Hospitals

John Flynn Private Hospital Emergency

- 42 Inland Dr, Tugun QLD 4224
- (07) 5598 9001
- 24 Hours **Opening Hours** Monday – Sunday Proximity to Mallawa Sport Complex (8.8 km)
- https://www.johnflynnprivate.com.au/

General Practitioners

19th Avenue Family Practice

- 155 Nineteenth Ave, Elanora QLD 4221
- 0755357611
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday 8:00am-5:30pm

Saturday-Sunday CLOSED

Mallawa Sport Complex Proximity to (1.5 km)

http://www.19thavefp.com.au/

Palm Beach Family Medical

- 21 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221
- 0755984442
- **Opening Hours** Monday – Friday 8:00am-6:00pm

Saturday-Sunday CLOSED

Mallawa Sport Complex Proximity to (2.3 km

https://phfmc.com.au/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor Palm Beach

- 20-24 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221
- (07) 5534 3633
- Monday Friday Saturday Sunday **Opening Hours** 6-10pm

7am-10pm

Mallawa Sport Complex (2.5 km)Proximity to

https://www.afterhoursdoctor.com/palm-beach-

surgery.html?utm_source=google&utm_medium=local&utm_campaign=gmb



Palm Waters Chempro Chemist

Shop T18 19th Ave Shopping Centre Cnr 19th Ave &, Angelica St, Palm Beach QLD 4221

• 0755761050

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday – Sunday
 8:00am-7:00pm
 8:30am-5:30pm

Proximity to Mallawa Sport Complex (1.5 km)

• https://www.chempro.com.au/chemist-palm-waters-palm-waters-chempro-chemist

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

• (07) 5655 4510

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00am – 5pm Saturday- Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Mallawa Sport Complex (14.5 km)

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

Heal Dental Services

2A, The Workers Cottage, 34 Tallebudgera Creek Rd, Burleigh Heads QLD 4220

• 0755201324

Opening Hours Monday – Wednesday 8:30am – 5:30pm
Thursday 8:30am – 7:00pm
Friday- Saturday 8:30am – 5:30pm
CLOSED

Sunday CLOSED
Mallawa Sport Complex (6.3 km)

• http://healdentalcare.com.au/

Radiology Services

Proximity to

South Coast Radiology

24 Palm Beach Ave, Palm Beach QLD 4221

• 1300 197 297

Opening Hours
 Monday – Friday
 Saturday- Sunday
 8:00 am – 5:00pm
 CLOSED

Saturday- Sunday CLOSED
Proximity to Mallawa Sport Complex (2.5 km)

https://www.scr.com.au/



Gold Coast Aquatic Centre, Southport

Hospitals

Gold Coast University Hospital

- 1 Hospital Blvd, Southport QLD 4215
- 1300 744 284
- Opening Hours Monday Sunday 24 Hours
 Proximity to Aquatic Centre (3.8 km
- https://www.goldcoast.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-centres/gold-coast-university-hospital

General Practitioners

One 1Medical

- 142 Scarborough St, Southport QLD 4215
- 0756476131
- Opening Hours
 Monday Friday
 Saturday- Sunday
 8:00am-5:00pm
 CLOSED
- Proximity to Aquatic Centre (450 metres)
- https://www.one1medical.com.au/

Chrin Park Family Practice

- Unit 2/34 Musgrave Ave, Southport QLD 4215
- 0755326781
- Opening Hours Monday Friday Saturday Sunday CLOSED
 Proximity to Aquatic Centre (2.0 km)
- http://www.myamrdomain.com/

After Hours Practitioner

After Hours Doctor- Gold Coast

- Australia Fair METRO, Shop M032/58 Scarborough St, Southport QLD 4215
- 0756127830
- Opening Hours Monday Friday 8:00am-10:00pm Saturday- Sunday 8:00am-6:00pm
- Proximity to Aquatic Centre (1.2km)
- https://southportmetromedicalcentre.com.au/



West End Pharmacy

45 Nind St, Southport QLD 4215

0755322370

Opening Hours Monday - Friday 8:00am-6:00pm Saturday 8:00am-1:00pm

CLOSED Sunday

Proximity to **Aquatic Centre** (700 metres)

Allied Health Services

Allied Health Services Australia

Suite 17/2 Waterfront PI, Robina QLD 4226

(07) 5655 4510

Opening Hours Monday – Friday Saturday- Sunday 9:00am - 5:00pm

CLOSED

 Proximity to **Aquatic Centre** (15.8 km)

https://ahsagroup.com.au/

Dental Services

Southport Dental

1st Floor, Jandream Plaza, 23 Nind St, Southport QLD 4215

0755323680

Opening Hours Monday - Thursday

8:00am - 7:00pm 8:00am - 2:00pm 9:00am - 1:00pm Friday Saturday

Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to **Aquatic Centre** (700 metres)

https://southportdental.com.au/

Radiology Services

Uniradiology

26 Railway St, Southport QLD 4215

0755319300

Opening Hours Monday – Friday 9:00am-5:00pm

Saturday-Sunday **CLOSED**

Proximity to **Aquatic Centre** (700 metres)

http://uniradiologyqld.com.au/